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For Immediate Release – May 22, 2024 

Fatality Accident 
 

FORT WORTH, Texas – On Wednesday, May 22, 2024, at approximately 6:17 a.m., the Fort 
Worth Police Department responded to a major accident near Highway 360 Northbound at 
Trinity Blvd. 
 
The initial call started as a two-vehicle accident. The drivers of both vehicles got out of their 
respective cars and were both struck by an oncoming vehicle. The driver of the oncoming 
vehicle remained on scene and is cooperating with the investigation. 
 
One of the motorists that was hit was pronounced deceased on scene and the other motorist 
was transported to a local hospital in unknown condition. The Medical Examiner will release the 
identity of the deceased once the next of kin has been notified. 
 
The Fort Worth Police Department Traffic Investigation Unit is currently working this case.   
 
Report Number 240039922 
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